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Friday 14th September 2018 

 

Hope you have all had a fantastic Summer 

Holiday 

 

Welcome back to school for our Autumn term!  

It has been lovely to hear about the 

interesting things children and their families 

have been up to over the summer and I know 

that they are all ready for the new challenges 

that will face them throughout the year.   

Our school priorities for the term will be 

sent home soon on our Key Drivers sheet; if 

you have any questions about them, please 

come in and see me.   

 

We would like to welcome Mrs Aston and Miss 

Durban at Marsham and Miss Metcalf at 

Hevingham - brilliant additions to our team 

and we are looking forward to helping them 

settle into both schools. An attendance letter 

is being sent home soon; please remember to 

ring the school early in order to let us know 

of any absence.  

 

As always please come in and see us if you 

have any questions.  Mrs Board 

 
Jeans for Genes day 

 
On Friday 21st September, for a £1 donation, 

children can wear jeans with their normal 

school uniform on their top half!  We will be 

doing activities throughout the day as well! 

Please take a look at their website for more 

information on the background of this 

amazing charity- 

https://www.jeansforgenesday.org/  

Head lice 

 

We have received news that they are back! 

Please can you all check your child/ren’s hair 

and treat accordingly. Thank you. 

 

Dyslexia, Supporting Maths Difficulties 

 

Aylsham Cluster Trust are holding a 

workshop at AHS on Thursday 11th October 

from 9.30am – 11.45am.  Flyers will come out 

next week. 
 

Blickling Estate 

 

The National Trust and The Aylsham Cluster 

Schools Friends and the PTA groups will be 

offering families the opportunity of 

enjoying a large range of FREE activities in 

conjunction with the 50 things to do 

programme on Saturday 6th October at 

Blickling Estate from 2pm – 4pm, Come along 

for an hour or stay for the whole two hours. 

All children must be accompanied by an 

adult. Please wear suitable outdoor 

footwear. Again, flyers coming out next 

week. 

 

 

Shoe Box Appeal 

 

This year we will be contributing to the 

show box appeal; if you have bought your 

child/ren any shoes over the holidays and 

have your unwanted shoe box, we would 

really love it here at Marsham. Please can 

you hand them to the school office.  

 

Rec/YR1 Request 

 

If you have any woodland animal toys that 

you no longer need please can you pass to 

Miss Crane. Thank you 

https://www.jeansforgenesday.org/


 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Lewis Woodhouse Skyla Fuller 

Rosabella Medler  

 

 
Key Dates 

 

SEPTEMBER 2018 

 

Fri 21st – Wear Jeans Day - £1 donation  

Tues 25th – Class 2 swimming  

 

OCTOBER 2018 

 

Harvest Assembly will be arranged for this 

month 

 

Mon 1st – School photos 

Wed 3rd – Flu immunization Years R to 5 

Have you sent back your permission forms? 

Wed 3rd – YR6 open evening @ AHS 6.30pm 

Sat 6th – Blickling Estate Spa Day 2pm – 4pm  

Tues 9th – Class 2 swimming 

Wed 17th - Break for half term 

Thurs 18th – INSET day 

Mon 29th School re-opens 

 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – 

 Head Teacher 


